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‘Where Every Heart is Sacred’

Wednesday 8th December 2022
Dear Parent/Carers,

Class 4 will be attending the Marist Centre in Chorlton on Tuesday 9th February for a special day
of retreat. They will leave school by coach promptly at 9.15am and return before 3.15pm.

If your child normally has a school meal, they will be provided with a school packed lunch.
Children who normally bring a packed lunch from home should bring their own as usual.

There is a voluntary contribution request from parents of £5.00 per child. You can now pay via
your Parentmail account for this trip. If you have any difficulties making payment, please contact
Miss Tennant or Mrs Warner at the office.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Walker
Headteacher
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